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YEAR IN REVIEW 2015

In that day you will say: "Give thanks to the LORD, call on his
name; make known among the nations what he has done, and
proclaim that his name is exalted."” Isaiah 12:4
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The Lord has been faithful. His people have given. We are filled with joy.

Thank you for partnering with us here at Hope Remembered to see the Gospel
spread and communities transformed in Guinea Bissau.

Pool Project received more than $4000 to help complete the project with
solar panels and a well.

Student Sponsorship program currently has 9 students sponsored for tuition
and books. That is nearly $4500 to change the life of these students. To find
out more about sponsorship opportunities visit our website.

Medical outreach program will receive $1600 which will go a long way to
help our medical missionary family transition full time to the bush in GB to
construct a full time medical clinic.

Our foster home project led by a local Guinean missionary couple just
received $3500 to complete phase one of the construction of a foster home
to house 6 foster children.

A huge thank you to each of you who sold or purchased ornaments through
our partnership with Ornaments4Orphans. We were able to sell around 700
ornaments!

As we end this year at Hope Remembered we are grateful to each of you who
gave of your time, talents, and financial resources to this work.

Would you prayerfully consider giving to our general fund needs with
your end of year giving? Because we give 100% of every donation to our
projects and field partners in Guinea Bissau, our general fund is behind to
cover our expenses over the next year. No salary is paid out of this fund; it
simply covers the cost of running the non-profit here in the States. Our goal
for general fund giving is $4,000.

As we enter into this New Year we look expectantly to what the Lord has in
store!

If you haven't visited our new website we encourage you to do so! We are very
thankful for an investor who is covering the expenses of building a new

site.
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